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@ This message was sent with High importance.

From: Paul Ingram <Paul.Ingram@minterelison.com = Sent: Tue 5/02/2013 3:47 PM
Ta: NFP Reform Consultation
Cc
Subject: Governance Standards for the NFP Sector
Dear SirfMadam, | wish to raise one specific point regarding the Consultation Paper and draft regulations. %

In South Australia, it is possible to set up an association without members, and this structure is (for example) used where the relevant association is effectively going to be a mere "subsidiary’ of another association.

It would therefore be good if such structures were expressly recognised in the discussion of standards 1 and 2 in the Consultation Paper (which discussion currently assumes that an iation will always have members), and perhaps in the drafting of those standards (if
this is seen as necessary).

Please contact me if you have any queries.
Regards

Paul Ingram Partner

t+618 8233 5601 f+618 8233 5556 m +61422 006 284
Minter Ellison Lawyers 25 Grenfell Street - Adelaide - SA 5000
paul.ingram@minterellison.com www.minterellison.com
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